
 

 

 
 

AUSTIN MAYOR’S COMMITTEE FOR PEOPLE WITH 
DISABILITIES 

 

NOTICE  
 

The Austin City Mayor’s Committee for People with Disabilities 
meeting scheduled for Monday, September 15, 2014 has been 
cancelled.  For more information on the Committee, please 
contact Dolores Gonzalez at (512) 974-3256. 


